
From: Bob Egerton bobegerton@mac.com
Subject: Re: Confidential: Grampound Review

Date: 8 July 2021 at 11:11
To: Dominic Adamson QC DominicAdamson@tgchambers.com

Dear Mr Adamson
Thank you for your email and attached letter warning me that you have criticised some of my actions in your draft report. 

It is entirely up to you if you wish to criticise me in your report; that is for you to judge. I explained to you and to others at length why I felt that I was justified in 
concluding that Cormac deliberately lied to the HSE on more than one occasion. There is no point in my reiterating those arguments to you now.
However, what I would ask is that you name me in your report.  I am not a bit-part actor in this matter. I have no wish to be anonymised. My role has been central 
in this whole affair. Without my intervention, the unfortunate injury suffered by Mr Richards would have remained a closely guarded secret within Corserv and you 
would not have been asked to conduct this investigation. Please include in your report my name and role, i.e. Cornwall Councillor for the Tregony area in which 
Mr Richards lives, although note that I am no longer the Cornwall Councillor since I did not stand in the recent elections.

You ask that I treat your letter as confidential. I do not consider that I have any duty of confidentiality in this matter. You have sent a draft report to Cornwall 
Council and Corserv and so they will have already seen your criticisms of me. I, of course, have not seen your draft report and so I don’t know what you said 
about them. It is I, not Cornwall Council press office, that will decide when your criticisms of me come into the public domain. It is likely to be sooner rather than 
later.

Yours sincerely
Bob Egerton

Trevillick House, Fore Street, Grampound, Truro TR2 4RS
Tel: 01726 884451 • Mobile: 07785 748844
www.bobegerton.co.uk

On 6 Jul 2021, at 21:38, Dominic Adamson QC <DominicAdamson@TGchambers.com> wrote:

Dear Mr Egerton,

Please find attached a letter relating to the Grampound Review.  If you wish to respond to this letter 
please could you do so by 12 July 2021. 

Yours sincerely

Dominic Adamson QC
Dominic Adamson QC
Barrister
TGC Fraud Update
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LONDON
1 Harcourt Buildings
Temple, London 
EC4Y 9DA

THE HAGUE
Lange Voorhout 82, 2514 EJ
The Hague 
Netherlands

T +44 (0)20 7583 1315
E clerks@tgchambers.com
W tgchambers.com
DX 382 London Chancery Lane

Barristers at Temple Garden Chambers accept work under the contractual terms available on our website. To find out more about our contractual terms, and 
your right to complain, please visit our website at: http://tgchambers.com/about-us/standards/
Barristers regulated by the Bar Standards Board
 

Emailing us & Sending Instructions
Please send all instructions via email directly to clerks@tgchambers.com  We are unable to receive hard copy instructions via DX or Post until further notice, 
unless specific arrangements are made in advance by contacting the clerks. 
Please continue to communicate with barristers directly via email
Making a payment
If you do not already pay us by BACS, going forward please make arrangements to do so. Please contact the clerks who can supply you with the relevant 
BACS details.

Please consider the environment before printing this email
Confidentiality & Security Notices
The contents of this email and any attachment are confidential, may be legally privileged, and are intended solely for the 
person to whom it is addressed. If you have received this email in error, please do not read, copy, distribute, discuss or take 
any action in reliance on it. Instead, please immediately delete it from your system. It would also be appreciated it you would 
immediately notify the sender by replying to this email, or by contacting either myself or my clerks on 020 7583 1315. This 
email and any attachments have been scanned for viruses, but it is the responsibility of recipients to conduct their own security 
measures and no responsibility is accepted by the sender for loss or damage arising from the receipt or use of this email. 
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measures and no responsibility is accepted by the sender for loss or damage arising from the receipt or use of this email. 
Following Bar Council guidance, unless specifically agreed otherwise I do not give my consent for use of this email or any 
attached document on solicitors' internal databases or intranets having regard to problems of copyright, confidentiality, implied 
undertakings on disclosure, liability to third parties and insurance cover. My legal liability in respect of this email or any attached 
document is limited to the lay client for whom the advice was sought. No responsibility is accepted by Temple Garden 
Chambers for personal emails, or emails unconnected with chambers' business.

 
<Letter to Mr Egerton.pdf>


